
Dear Democrats, 
The legislation you pass today will come back to haunt you when the balance of power shifts in the 
Oregon Legislature.  Think carefully and vote more carefully.  This is not the bill to ever face resistance. 
 
Pull it and give it to the Legislative Revenue Office to score before the 2021 legislative session. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jan Esler-Rowe 
Milwaukie 

 


